THIS IS An informaton PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
February 18th, 2016
SUBJECT:
Exterior canopy for student pick up line at GCB
ISSUE:
The Board needs to consider whether to approve a change order for car rider canopy at GCB.
FACTS:
Below is email correspondence from our architect on the project:
John,

Per our estimate, the exterior canopy on the North Elevation will cost approximately $125,000. That includes the demo of existing sidewalk as well as a new sidewalk. 

Let me know if you have any questions. 

Maria Gillette, Assoc. AIA

Project Manager

________________________________________________________________________
Pictures from GCB:   During Our Recent Snow Event at Awning Location
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GCB Awning Location for Car Pick Up

[image: image4.emf]
Having only used 1% of contingency funds to date, there are funds available for this expense.
Consideration needs to be given on the following items:

Determine if we want to request bids for awning at GCB or save those funds for future projects.
